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Mary Poppins 
A highlight of last half term has been The Mary Poppins performance. The outstanding efforts of 
our children, staff and parent helpers who helped out in so many different ways resulted in 
performances that have left us with some very special memories. The children enjoyed an 
afternoon at the cinema as a treat. 
 
P.T.A 
Thank you to the PTA for organising refreshments each evening for Mary Poppins 
performances, a total of £215.70 was raised from donations. This will be used to buy equipment 
for future school performances.  
The School disco was once again a great success- £220.00 was raised. Thank you to the P.T.A 
for all your hard work. We are now looking forward to this terms events. 
 
Ground Works 
There are ground works currently taking place around school, we would like to thank all of those 
involved with improving our grounds including: staff, parents, grandparents and children. 

 
 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

Thursday 7th March 2019 World Book Day – children 
to dress as book character 

Friday 15th March 2019 Red Nose Day  

Monday 18th March 2019 STEM Week (Plastics) 

Friday 29th March Non uniform day  - donations 
to Easter Fair 

Wednesday 3rd April 2019 Easter Fair – details to follow 

Monday 13th May 2019 Year 6 SATS 

Saturday 6th July 2019 Summer Fair 

Wednesday 10th July Spots Day 
Years 5 & 6 9.15am 
Reception, Years 1,2,3& 4 
1.30pm 

 
Details of events will be provided at a later date. 
 

Parent Drop In Dates 
Wednesday 24th April 2019 
Wednesday 10th July 2019 

 
Holiday Dates 

 
Easter    Friday 5 April 2019                      Tuesday 23 April 2019 
 
May Day   Monday 6 May 2019 
 
Summer Half Term  Friday 24 May 2019             Monday 3 June 2019 
 
Summer   Friday 19 July 2019                     Tuesday 3 September 2019 
 
        
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


